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Rocky Hill coal mine will not proceed

Gloucester Resources Limited has decided not to pursue its appeal options through
the NSW Supreme Court, Court of Appeal.

This means the Rocky Hill Coal Mine will not proceed.

GRL will now carry out further assessment its current Exploration Licences in the
area.
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